Report from Allotment Association

Both sites are currently full, and we have a waiting list which we are managing to keep as short as possible. As soon as plots become available, they are quickly reallocated to new plotholders next on the list.

Both sites are generally in good shape although there is always the odd problem plot which we have to deal with.

There is a strong community spirit on the allotments and people enjoy socialising with other plotholders. It is a great way to keep fit, enjoy the outdoors, make friends, whilst growing your own food.

Ray Lewis